
urbanrenewal - Newcastle Urban Renewal 

  
To whom it may concern, 

  

Congratulations on taking the wise decision to terminate the Newcastle rail line at Wickham to assist in the 

renewal of the Newcastle CBD. 

  

Please implement this decision at your earliest opportunity. 

  

BRIAN SWAINE   

  

  

From:    Brian Swaine <Brian@mccloygroup.com.au>
To:    "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/11/2013 2:17 PM
Subject:   Newcastle Urban Renewal
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